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NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS/ MONDAY, 08 MAY, 2023 
 

Dear Students, 
 

This is to inform you that as we celebrate Rabindra Jayanti on Tuesday, 9 May 2023 in the 
school to pay our homage to Kabiguru Rabindranath Tagore I would like to bring to your 
attention the following points:  

01. Classes – LKG and UKG will have the Drawing Competition in their respective classes. 

The Papers will be provided to them in the school. 

02. Classes – 1 to 5 will have the Drawing Competition in their respective classes. They will 

have to draw the picture of Rabindranath Tagore.  The papers for the drawing will be 

provided by the school. It is compulsory for all to participate. 

03. The pictures for the drawing will be brought by the students themselves from the 

home. 

04. Classes – 6 to 10 will have the Essay Writing Competition on Rabindranath Tagore 

in their respective classes. It is compulsory for all to participate in it.  

05. There will be the Recitation Competition based on the writings of Rabindranath 

Tagore, Singing and Dance competitions based on Rabindra Sangeet for the students of 

classes 3 to 10. It is optional and only those who have submitted their names for 

these competitions will take part in them. 

06. The duration for the Dance Competition will be 2 ½ minutes to 3 minutes.  

07. The songs for the Dance Competition to be submitted to their respective class teachers 

in pen drive in the morning on Tuesday, 09 May 2023. 

08.  The Dance Competition for Classes – 3 to 5 will be held in the auditorium immediately 

after the morning assembly. 

09. The Dance Competition for Classes – 6 to 10 will held after the break from 09:30 am 

onwards. 

10. After the Dance competition the Recitation and Singing Competitions will be held. In 

case we are unable to complete the competitions on the same day, the rest of the 

competitions will be held the next day. 

Finally, I would like you to take note of the aforesaid points and do the needful so that the 
day becomes a fitting tribute to Kabiguru Rabindranath Tagore.  
Wishing you all the best, 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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